



Umut Özkirimli

To: Emma Ohlsson

Dear Emma

It has been over a month since I submitted my complaint, and two weeks since the cancelled meeting. In the meantime, we are approaching the Christmas close-down.

Could you possibly update me on the status of the investigation?

Thank you very much.

Best, Umut

Umut Ozkirimli Center for Middle Eastern Studies, Lund University

2018-19

Visiting Fellow, Institut für die Wissenschaften vom Menschen (IWM), Vienna; Visiting Fellow, Barcelona Center for International Studies (CIDOB); Visiting Fellow, LSEE - Research on South East Europe, LSE

Twitter: @UOzkirimli thevoid.blog

